
Gabriella S Gavela from the office of Community Affairs is available to provide information about this
project at (212) 839-6306 or ggavela@dot.nyc.gov. For all NYC non-emergency services, including inquiries
regarding NYCDOT construction projects, dial 311.

your city. your needs. 
your number.

Ydanis Rodriguez, Commissioner

Greenpoint

Avenue

Bridge

Community Boards No. 1K, 2Q

Brooklyn, Queens

October 2022

Important Notice
The NYC DOT Division of Bridges will conduct deck repairs on the Greenpoint Avenue Bridge over Newtown
Creek. As a result, a single-lane in one direction at a time – Brooklyn- or Queens-bound – will be closed
according to the schedule below.

• Monday, October 24. The Brooklyn-bound vehicular and bike lanes will be closed. Two-way traffic will
be maintained on the Queens-bound lanes. Cyclist will share the road with vehicles for approximately of
200 feet.

• Wednesday, October 26. The Queens-bound center and bike lane will be closed. Traffic will be shifted
to the bike lane. Cyclists will share the road with vehicles for approximately 150 feet.

Single-Lane Closures – One Direction at a Time

At least one lane in each direction will remain open. 

Date Direction Hours 

Monday, October 24 Brooklyn-bound lane (two-way 
traffic on the Queens-bound lanes)

11:00 p.m.. – 5:00 a.m.

Wednesday, October 26 Queens-bound center and bike 
lane 

11:00 p.m.. – 5:00 a.m.
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